
 
October 5, 2017 
 

WAGE ARBITRATION WON! 
 
Sister and Brother PTI Drivers, 
 
UPSEU and the United Steelworkers Unions are pleased to inform our members and PTI drivers 
that we have won the Arbitration over the failure of PTI to pay the 2016 wage increases called for 
in the labor contract. Our attorneys are reviewing the details of the decision and we will provide 
more information once that review is complete. We want to thank all of those who kept the faith 
and supported the union during this drawn out process. We’re sure there are many questions 
about how this arbitration award will be paid out, when, and to whom. Given the twists and turns 
we have endured around this issue over the past two years, the Union wants to take the time to be 
sure about the information we put out. As soon as we have clarity, we will let you know. However, 
one thing is absolutely clear right now. The Arbitrator held that your contract is to be followed and 
the Company violated it. 
 
In Solidarity, 
Kevin E. Boyle, President, UPSEU 
Ike Gittlen, Coordinator, USW Rail Crew Hauling Project  
 
 

CONTACT USW/UPSEU 
 

USW-UPSEU Contract Issue Hotline - 1-866-203-4960 
Fax: 1-412-562-2318 - Email: 1222@usw.org 


